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July 29, 2004 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 

 
CORRECTION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
     Re: Refund Escrowed Premiums 
      2001 Private Passenger Automobile Rate Filing 
 
      Refund of Portion of Escrowed Premiums 
      2002 Private Passenger Automobile Rate Filing 
 
On July 26 the North Carolina Reinsurance Facility emailed you instructions for the refund of 
escrow premiums (RF-04-7). 
 
Included in that document was detail from Page RI-7 of the Facility’s Operations Manual.  
Unfortunately that page was displayed inaccurately.  Enclosed is the “real” Page RI-7, please 
discard the original. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have any questions, please call Jannet Barnes at 
(919) 582-1022 or email jbb@ncrb.org. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Raymond F. Evans, Jr., CPCU 
 
      General Manager 
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